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PROVISIONAL TENDER RESULTS FOR LAND PARCEL AT PERUMAL ROAD FOR 

RESIDENTIAL WITH COMMERCIAL AT 1ST STOREY DEVELOPMENT 

 

The Board of Directors of Low Keng Huat (Singapore) Limited (the “Company”) 
refers to the announcement dated 12 January 2017 titled “Provisional Tender 
Results For Land Parcel At Perumal Road For Residential With Commercial At 1st 
Storey Development”. The Board is pleased to announce that the Company has 
been awarded the land parcel at Perumal Road by Urban Redevelopment Authority 
on 18 January 2017. 
 
None of the Directors and, to the best knowledge of the Directors, none of the 
substantial shareholders or controlling shareholders of the Company, has any direct 
or indirect interest in the transaction.  
 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Chin Yeok Yuen 
Company Secretary 
18 January 2017 
 

 


